
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
VILLAGE OF NORTH PRAIRIE 

WAUKESHA COUNTY, WISCONSIN 
 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Village Board of the Village of North Prairie 
will hold a public hearing on February 11, 2021, beginning at 7:00 p.m. at 
130 N. Harrison St., North Prairie WI  53153. The purpose for the public 
hearing is to allow for public comments on the proposed 2020 Village of 
North Prairie Zoning Map Amendments and proposed Zoning Related 
Districts. 
 
A copy of the draft ordinance is posted on the Village’s website at 
http://www.northprairie.net and is available for inspection at the Village 
Hall during regular business hours. 
For information regarding this public hearing, contact Rhoda Bagley, 
Village Clerk/Treasurer, at 262-392-2271 during regular office hours. All 
interested parties will be heard. 
 
Upon reasonable notice, efforts will be made to accommodate the 
needs of individuals with disabilities through appropriate aids and services. 
For additional information or to request this service, please contact Rhoda 
Bagley, Village Clerk/Treasurer, at 262-392-2271. 
 
Dated this 20th day of January, 2021. 
 
Rhoda Bagley 
Village Clerk 
 
                                                                           

http://www.northprairie.net/
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